
From: IE Freedom of Information
To:
Subject: IE_AIE_011 response Pack
Date: Friday 9 March 2018 11:34:00
Importance: High

Hi 
I can confirm that no air quality issues have been logged by staff since April 2016. Therefore we
have no records to show for the dates you requested ( Jan 17 to Present).
 
Thanks
Regards
 
Ms Lynette O'Toole
Freedom of Information / Data Protection Officer,
Corporate Communications,
Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail,
Connolly Station,
Amien Street,
Dublin 1.
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